
From: Durkin, Barry (Cllr)  

Sent: 14 January 2015 13:37 
To: Atkins, Charlotte 

Subject: Re: 143439/F - Stradbroke, Kings Caple 

 
Charlotte, my apologies I meant to reply in the affirmative to the delegated decision but neglected so to 
do.  I consider that this matter should be decided by delegated decision. 
 

Regards 

  

BD 
  

Councillor. B. Durkin    
Vice Chairman - General Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
Herefordshire Council - Old Gore Ward Member 
  
Contact: 
Office:  01432 260201 
Mobile:  
Email: bdurkin@herefordshire.gov.uk 
Letters: Governance Support, Shire Hall, St Peter’s Square, Hereford HR1 2HX 
 

Follow me on Facebook at: Councillor Barry Durkin 

 

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily 

those of Herefordshire Council.  Internet communications are not secure and therefore 
talking together counselling does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of this 
message.  This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected 
by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received 
this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or 
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If an attachment is included we cannot 
accept any liability for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software viruses. It is 
your responsibility to carry out such virus checking as is necessary before opening any 
attachment. 
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